
 
Date:   January 13, 2025 

From:   Colby Palmersheim – Treasurer 
  Minnesota Association of Drainage Inspectors (MADI) 

To:  County and Watershed District Drainage Inspectors, Previous year 
associated members 

Subject:  2025 Membership/Associate Membership Dues 
 

Happy new year! We look forward to what 2025 will bring for our group. Minnesota 
Association of Drainage Inspectors is again holding our annual membership drive, and 
registration for our spring conference, which will be March 6, 2025 in Willmar, with the 
round table discussion held the evening prior.  

The Minnesota Association of Drainage Inspectors was incorporated in May of 1998, and 
typically consists of two meetings per year. The purpose of MADI includes (1) drainage 
inspector education, training and networking; (2) community/public awareness, education 
and training; (3) drainage-related agency/entity coordination; and (4) legislative 
participation. The MADI board continues to work on a website that can be utilized by all 
Drainage Authorities.  

According to our bylaws, each County Drainage Authority is allowed (1) one regular 
membership. Other members are to be under associated members. This membership is for 
voting purposes, and all other benefits remain the same between regular and associate. 
New in 2025, this membership will also open access to a new Microsoft Teams Platform for 
collaboration and document sharing through the MADI group.  

Speakers in the past have been; Drainage Attorneys, Agency Staff (BWSR, DNR, ect) 
Engineering Firms, companies with drainage related products and others with relevant 
information.  

We hope you consider a 2025 membership. Please complete the registration link and an 
invoice will be sent to you. https://arcg.is/1KfPz9 or scan the QR Code 

Sincerely, 

 

 Colby Palmersheim, Treasurer 
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https://arcg.is/1KfPz9

